
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

7 May 2021 

Dear Parents 

Now that we are in the month of May, it would be lovely if some of your children would bring 

flowers in for the May altar in their class. 

Can I remind parents that if your child tests positive for Coronavirus, it is crucial for you 

to contact me immediately on mmonaghan771@c2kni.net. Relying on PHA to do this can result in 

a delay in school being informed. 

As per my email last week, please see below application form for 'Access into School Grounds at 

pick-up time'. I am sorry that we have had to introduce this but the level of traffic in school at 

this time is posing a real danger. 

First Confession arrangements: Canon Brown is hoping that First Confession can take place on 

Friday 15 May 2021. However, funerals may impact on this, as Parish Clergy are depleted in 

numbers at the moment. Therefore, this will happen in school and no time can be given as Canon 

Brown will come when he is free on that day or a follow-up day if needed. The downside of this is 

that parents cannot be present, however, Canon has explained that this cannot be avoided this 

year.  

Holy Communion: have received queries in relation to dress code for Holy Communion. It will be 

as for previous years: girls in Communion dresses and boys in smart wear. Should this prove 

difficult for any parent, it is also perfectly acceptable to wear school uniform as desired. 

Post Primary: Places will be viewable on the EA App on 19 June 2021. 

I wish you a lovely weekend and thank you for your support. 

Yours in Partnership 

Mrs Monaghan 

 

 


